
 
 

Sumida America Components Inc. 
1251 N. Plum Grove Road, Suite 150 

Schaumburg, IL 60173 
Tel. 847-545-6700 

Fax. 847-545-6721 

 

July 16, 2015 

 

Subject:  EOL Notice for Select Sumida Part Types 

 

Dear Customer: 

The following products will reach end of life January 2016. 

Type Name 
Product migration 

Options 
(Reference) 

CDR74B 
CDRH60D43R, CDRH74, 
CDRH70D45B/T150 

CDRH3D28/E CDRH3D28 

CDRH3D16/LD CDRH3D16 

CDRH6D26 CDRH6D26/HP 

CDRH2D14B/LD CDRH2D14 

CDRH104R/E CDRH104R 

CDR74 
CDRH74, 
CDRH70D45B/T150 

CDRH30D18/S 
CDRH30D14R, 
CDRH2D18/LD 

RX-8P 
No replacement product 
available 

CDRH4D14/HP CDRH4D14 

CDH20D10 
No replacement product 
available 

CDRH7D16/HP CDRH7D16 

CDR910 CDRH60D43R 

RCH110C CDRH105R, RCH-110 

CDPH64 
CDRH64B, 
CDRH60D45B/T150 

CDR95 
No replacement product 
available 

RCR-108D 
No replacement product 
available 

CEPH149 CDEP147, CDEP1411 

CEI122 
No replacement product 
available 

CDRH5D14/HP CDRH5D14 

CDEP106 CDEP105 

RC-855 
No replacement product 
available 

CDRH38D16R/HP CDRH3D16 

CDR156 
No replacement product 
available 

CDRH5D14/LD CDRH60D43R,CDRH5D14 

CDH5D14/S 
No replacement product 
available 

CDH43D11D/HP 
No replacement product 
available 

RCH4764 RCH4764B 

CDRH64 CDRH64B 
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RC-875/75 
No replacement product 
available 

CR5D11 
No replacement product 
available 

CDH23D09/SHP 
No replacement product 
available 

CDPH45D13F CDRH4D14 

CDH5D14 
No replacement product 
available 

RCSD11B 
No replacement product 
available 

CDEP136ME 
CDEP159,  
CDEP15D90T150 

CDPH36D13F CDRH3D14 

ROD520/LV 
No replacement product 
available 

WCDRH23D09/HP 
No replacement product 
available 

CDH30D14D/LD CDH30D14D 

RCH-4564 RCH4764B 

CDRH3D16/E CDRH3D16 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please review this announcement with your customers.  If there is future or forcast, please place orders by December 

20, 2015 to be considered for last time buy. 

 

If there is no notice of future orders or forecast, please consider this notice as official announcement of EOL for these 

parts effective July 16, 2015. 

 

Regards, 

Sumida America Components, Inc. 

 

 


